
From: Jenna Munson   
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 10:20 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org>; Gregory Dick <gdick@umich.edu> 
Subject: ZBA meeting, 1103 W Madison 

 

Mr. Barrett - 

We are homeowners at 619 Eberwhite Blvd., and live across the street from the Dobson's at 1103 

W Madison. We are on a corner lot, our address is Eberwhite Blvd, but our outdoor patio, as well 

as the yard where our kids play, are both on W Madison.  

We agree with the Dobson's plan to add a front porch to their home on Madison, understanding it 

will reduce the setback from the sidewalk. I have always been envious of Crest Ave. residents 

and their culture of front porches and spending time outside with neighbors. We spend a 

considerable amount of time in our side yard bordering Madison and enjoy seeing and interacting 

with neighbors. The Dobsons are extremely considerate, friendly, and part of the community of 

families living on the street - a front porch would be a great addition to their home. 

Thank you, 

Jenna Munson and Greg Dick 

619 Eberwhite Blvd. homeowners 
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